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New Year Continues Challenging 
Regulatory Environment
February 28, 2021

Last year was another busy year for manufactured housing, with the industry witnessing several updates that 
have reshaped — and continue to reshape — the industry regulatory landscape. Jeffrey Barringer (Albany) and 
Devin Leary-Hanebrink (Washington, DC) authored a column in the January/February 2021 issue of MH Insider 
on the latest federal and state regulatory changes.

View the full article.
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